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Hi Nadia
Please find attached the email and attachment from Sharon Kelly about this issue that was emailed to BAC
parents/carers on Thursday last week. This can be sent on to 
 

should already be on that email list - it would be worth double checking email address with
given this is one of the key communication channels we are using with parents/carers currently.
Regards
Leanne
 
Dr Leanne Geppert
A/Director of Strategy
Mental Health & Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service

 
The Park - Centre for Mental Health
Administration Building, Cnr Ellerton Drive and Wolston Park Rd, Wacol, QLD 4076
Locked Bag 500, Sumner Park BC, QLD 4074
www.health.qld.gov.au
 

>>> Nadia Beer 10/9/2013 1:26 pm >>>
Good Afternoon Sharon
 
Today I had a call from saying that had heard from someone
(unofficially) that the staff in BAU have been told the Centre would close on the 31 January 2014. was
upset by this "news" as had not heard anything about this. I undertook to clarify the situation.
 
Anything about this that you are able to tell that I can pass on to would be helpful.
 
Regards
Nadia Beer

QHD.013.001.4024

EXHIBIT 708




